
 

 

 

 

                         
 
 
 
                    NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
 

London, UK - April 18, 2024: London Academy Business School is thrilled to announce the 
groundbreaking first-ever maiden visit of the National University Commission (NUC) to the 
University of Sunderland in the UK today, as part of the final steps of the Transnational Education 
Accreditation (TNE) process. 
 

During the visit, the Acting Executive Secretary, Mr. Chris Maiyaki, emphasized the NUC's 
commitment to achieving parity in the relationship between institutions. Mr. Maiyaki highlighted 
the importance of ensuring that the quality of curriculum delivery is consistent across all 
educational partners, and that pricing models are fair and comparable to both private and public 
universities. 
 

The University of Sunderland demonstrated meticulous preparation for the visit, showcasing its 
dedication to meeting the standards set forth by the NUC. Mr. Maiyaki and the NUC team were 
pleased with the University's commitment to excellence and the collaborative efforts with London 
Academy Business School. 
 

As the NUC await the final documents and response to the visit to the University of Sunderland 
and London Academy Business School, for further scrutiny, the Dean and CEO of London 
Academy Business School reiterated their unwavering commitment to providing quality education 
with an affordable pricing policy 
 

This milestone visit marks a significant moment in reshaping the educational landscape, 
emphasizing the importance of quality education and fair pricing in transnational partnerships. 
 

London Academy Business School expresses gratitude to the NUC for their guidance and feedback 
throughout the accreditation process and looks forward to the positive impact of this collaboration 
on the educational community. 
 

For media inquiries, please contact: Victoria@labs.org.uk  
 

The London Academy Business School is a leading institution dedicated to providing high-quality 
education and training. With a focus on excellence and affordability, we take pride in preparing 
students for success in a rapidly evolving global market.  
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President / Director of Studies 
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